| am in total opposition to HB 4145. It violates our American rights to due process and being assumed
innocent until proven guilty. The definition of family used in this bill, is so broad that nearly anyone can
file a complaint. The bill is blatantly void of any recourse for those falsely accused, to clear their name,
reclaim their lives, and recover the time and money spent to do so. Also, there is no punishment for
false accusers.

In reality, this is just another “gun control law” being sold as a domestic violence law, that will likely
affect law abiding citizens more than the domestic violence offenders it supposedly targets. If there is
such a huge need to take away the weapons domestic violence offenders use to murder their victims,
why is it that knives, hammers, ropes, frying pans, cars and so forth, are not included in HB 4145?
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